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SB 88: Relating to expenditures nonrecoverable from ratepayers; declaring an 

emergency. 

 

Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is Kathaleen B Parker, and I live in Salem. I am writing in support of SB 88 

to make sure that advertising, legal and lobbyist fees do not come out of rate payer 

pockets. 

I support SB 88 because as a senior homeowner these ‘junk fees’ can add to the 

overall financial burden, especially with my limited resources.  

 

It’s time utility companies stop tacking unnecessary or questionable expenses onto 

our already high utility bills. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of SB 88 

 


